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13 May 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
In the continued absence of regulation, the demand remains across Northern Ireland for a standardised test 
which will allow parents and schools to select the best academic pathway for their children.   
 
Strabane Academy, in common with other Controlled Grammar Schools, has continued to use academic ability 
as a criterion for admission and we are both a member school and a centre for the Schools’ Entrance 
Assessment Group (SEAG).   
 
The Board of Governors have agreed to use this test for those pupils wishing to use our Academic based entry 
to gain admission to the school in September 2025. 
 
I am therefore pleased to invite parents of all Primary 6 pupils to an information evening on Thursday, 30th May 
at 7:00pm.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
David E Hampton 
Principal 
 

                     Strabane Academy 
       Principal:  Mr David E Hampton  

    M.Sc. B.Ed. Adv.Cert.Ed. PQH 
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